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MEMO 

 
 
To:  Mark Silverstein  
 
From: Michael Sloan 
   
Date: January 30, 2024 
 
Re: Recommendation – Annual Audit 
 
 
Be it resolved that the Board of Education does hereby accept the annual audit for the 
2022-23 school year, as submitted by the district’s auditor and filed with the New Jersey 
Department of Education.  The audit report is included in the financial section of the 
Annual Comprehensive Financial Report. 
 
 
 


